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February 23, 2016 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon  
PO Box 1088  
Salem OR 97308-1088 
 

Re:  Docket No. UM 1760, Comcast Qualified Project Determination 
         

Chair Ackerman and Members of the Commission: 

 

I am writing today to share concerns that the Department of Revenue has related to the staff 
report on the above docket item.  Due to the confidential nature of the application and staff report 
we will be submitting our comments directly to you and the other the commissioners under 
separate cover.   

I appreciate your attention in this matter and am available should you have any questions or 
concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Gharst 
Policy Liaison  
503-302-8136  
mark.gharst@oregon.gov 


